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Tuesday 16th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

On Friday 26th January the Foundation Stage will be exploring the Biddulph Valley 

Way. We will be looking for signs of winter. We will be leaving school at 9.30am, 

travelling to the Biddulph Valley Way via the school minibus. When we have 

completed our walk, hopefully the children will have time to visit the Halls Road 

playground. Children will return to school at 11.00am approx. 

 

Please ensure that your child brings appropriate outer clothing for the weather; 

warm coat, hat, gloves and wellies 

 

Please complete the consent form via your child`s Scopay account by Monday 22nd 

January.. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Pedley 

Class Teacher 
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